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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 2:08 PM
To: Manning, Danielle
Cc: Lichtenberger, Deborah; Magee, Amanda
Subject: RE: 7-11 #32266, 1339 North Vasco Road, Livermore, CA - ACEH Case No. RO0002999

Danielle, 
  
My preference would be to have the data in a normal groundwater monitoring report.  The data can then be readily 
incorporated into closure documents. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Manning, Danielle [Danielle.Manning@stantec.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 12:56 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Lichtenberger, Deborah; Magee, Amanda 
Subject: 7-11 #32266, 1339 North Vasco Road, Livermore, CA - ACEH Case No. RO0002999 

Good afternoon Mr. Wickham, 
  
Stantec is in receipt of your August 11, 2014 letter for the 7-Eleven Store Number 32266, located at 1339 North 
Vasco Road in Livermore, California. Per your letter we will cease groundwater monitoring and sampling events. 
We had performed the third quarter 2014 monitoring and sampling event on July 28, 2014, prior to your letter. 
Would you prefer that the quarterly monitoring and sampling report be prepared as normal, or just a copy of 
the lab and field data for your review? 
  
Thank you, 
  
Danielle Manning 
Project Manager 
Stantec 
3017 Kilgore Road, Suite 100 Rancho Cordova CA 95670-6150 
Phone: (916) 384-0706 
Cell: (916) 281-4942 
Fax: (916) 861-0430 
danielle.manning@stantec.com 
  

 
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with 
Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
  
 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  


